
From: Mike Blomer
To: M42 Junction 6; D Cuthbert
Cc:
Subject: Re: Response to Deadline 4 responses to written questions
Date: 18 September 2019 10:25:32

Bart,

Just to confirm that the Parish Council fully supports the submission made by the
Residents Association and I can again confirm the as a Ward Councillor for Catherine -de-
Barnes David Cuthbert has the full authority of the Parish Council to represent its views
and speak on its behalf in matters relating to the DCO inquiry.

Regards

Mike  

PS. On the recent walk-about in Hampton-in-Arden I believe it was you who asked about
the Independent Examiner for the H-in-A Neighbourhood Plan - it was Andrew Mattheson.

Cllr. Mike Blomer
Chairman
Hampton-in-Arden Parish Council

Telephone:        01675 442017
Website:           www.hamptoninarden.org.uk
Clerk:                Julie Barnes, clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Address:            The Parish Office, Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton-in-Arden, Solihull, B92 0AH

 
Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/HamptonInArdenParishCouncil

From: M42 Junction 6 <M42Junction6@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 September 2019 16:33
To: D Cuthbert >; M42 Junction 6
<M42Junction6@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: 

Subject: RE: Response to Deadline 4 responses to written questions
 
Dear David
 
Thank you for your emails; I confirm receipt of your submission for Deadline
5.
 
Kind regards
Bart
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From: D Cuthbert  
Sent: 15 September 2019 14:16
To: M42 Junction 6 <M42Junction6@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: 

Subject: Response to Deadline 4 responses to written questions
 
Please find attached comments from Catherine de Barnes Residents Association to  responses
made by Axis on behalf of Applegreen and SMBC to written  questions 2.1.14 and 2.1.5  at
Deadline 4.
David Cuthbert – Chair
For and on behalf of Catherine de Barnes Residents Association
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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